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March 12, 2020 
 
 
In response to the recent University of Miami Coronavirus Update 
directives, the Office of Undergraduate Research & Community Outreach 
(UGR) is cancelling the 2020 Undergraduate Research, Creativity, and 
Innovation Forum (RCIF) previously scheduled for March 31. We all were 
looking forward to students showcasing their research; however, our 
decision is guided by UM’s priority to safeguard the health and welfare of 
all members of our University community. 
  
UGR appreciates the ongoing contributions to research by our students and 
faculty mentors. We intend to recognize the over 100 undergraduates from 
all UM colleges and schools that applied to present at RCIF. Stay tuned! 
  
From the entire UGR team, we thank our students for their dedication to 
research past, present, and future. 
 


